
 

LEGRAND UPS NOT FOR SALE IN COLORADO, VERMONT, OR WASHINGTON  
   
United States Department of Energy (DOE) has initiated new energy conservation standards for 
Uninterruptable Power Supplies (UPS) which take effect on January 10th, 2022. The States of 
Colorado (CO), Vermont (VT) and Washington (WA) have implemented this standard ahead of 
the effective date for the DOE standards.     
 
The following UPS products currently do not conform to the new DOE standards already 
adopted by and effective in CO, VT and WA, and therefore cannot be sold into, or offered for 
sale, lease, or rent in those States.   
 

§ Legrand Line Interactive UPS 
o UPS-LL-1100RT 
o UPS-LL-1500RT 

 
§ Legrand Online UPS 

o UPS-LO-1000RT 
o UPS-LO-1500RT 

Our Legrand UPS 2000VA and larger UPS products are not affected by this standard and can be 
substituted where applicable. Please reference the chart below. 
 

Models not for sale in 
CO, VT or WA 

Alternates 

UPS-LL-1100RT  (15A power plug) UPS-LL-2000RT  (20A power plug)  
UPS-LL-1500RT  (15A power plug) UPS-LL-2000RT  (20A power plug) 
UPS-LO-1000RT (15A power plug) UPS-LO-2000RT (20A power plug)  
UPS-LO-1500RT (15A power plug) UPS-LO-2000RT (20A power plug)  

   
If you have additional questions regarding this matter, please reach out to our technical 
support team at av.middleatlantic.techsupport@legrand.com.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 




